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Wednesday, 2 September 2020 

 

NEWS RELEASE  

 
Sugar scholarship opening soon  
 
The Australian Sugar Industry Scholarship program has provided a real pathway for graduate 
engineers to get into the sugar industry. 
 
The program enables Australian undergraduate engineering students in their final two years of 
study to gain valuable experience during three paid placements in the sugar milling industry. 
 
The scholarship is sponsored by Sugar Research Institute (SRI) and Sugar Research Australia 
(SRA) and run in conjunction with Australia’s sugar milling companies. 
 
SRI Learning and Development Manager Bruce King said applications for the 2021 program 
would open on 26 October, and successful candidates would work at three of Australia’s 24 
sugar mills over an 18-month period. 
 
Mr King said sugar mills provided an excellent learning environments for young engineers. 
 
“Successful students gain valuable insight into cane supply, cane milling, sugar production, and 
steam and power generation, while helping to keep factories processing at optimum operational 
levels,” he said. 
 
“Students working at Wilmar Sugar’s mills have been involved with projects like locomotive 
reverse transmission rebuilds, diffuser performance monitoring and data analysis, water 
injection system reviews, and more. 
 
“They leave the program with a well-rounded education about engineering and a deep 
appreciation for the industry,” Mr King said. 
 
Wilmar Sugar, the nation’s largest raw sugar manufacturer, has backed the scholarship since it 
began in 2016. 
 
General Manager Operations Mike McLeod said it was one of the most complete programs 
available to engineering students. 
 
“There’s a diverse range of work on offer inside our sugar mills and the scholarship gives 
students practical exposure to different systems and processes. 
 
“They also work alongside some of the best and most experienced engineers in the industry.” 
 
Mr McLeod said the sugar industry had plenty of opportunities for young engineers wanting to 
start a career. 
 
“The sugar industry contributes about $4 billion in economic activity to Australia each year. 
 
“We’re a big, innovative industry with a bright future,” Mr McLeod said. 
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Mr King said scholarship recipients would receive financial support in addition to the onsite 
learning, leadership building, mentoring and networking opportunities. 
 
“Successful applicants will be paid at industry rates during their four-week placements. 
 
“They will also receive a $250 living away from home allowance and a $2,500 bonus for 
satisfactory completion of the program,” Mr King said. 
 
Electrical, mechanical, chemical or process engineers in their penultimate year of study are 
encouraged to apply. 
 
For more information on the Australian Sugar Industry Scholarship program go to 
www.sri.org.au/australian-sugar-industry-scholarship/. 
 
 
ENDS 

 

 

CAPTION: Catherine Rogers spent four weeks working at Wilmar Sugar’s Invicta Mill as an undergraduate chemical 

engineer as part of the Australian Sugar Industry Scholarship program. 

 

 

CAPTION: Owen Engler experienced the diverse range of work at Wilmar Sugar’s Pioneer Mill as part of the 

Australian Sugar Industry Scholarship. 
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